
 
 
 
 

 
Creating Our Past by Investing in Our Future 

 

Phone:  (309) 962-3031           207 S. East St  •  Le Roy, Illinois 61752         Fax:  (309) 962-3300 

 

 Le Roy City Hall will reopen to the public on Monday, June 1, 2020, at 

7:00 a.m. and shall remain open until 4:00 p.m., Monday through 

Friday.  

 

A mask or covering for the mouth and nose shall be required. Hand 

sanitizer will be available at both entrances of the building. Please 

sanitize your hands before moving further in to the building. Social 

distancing is to be maintained.  

 

The drive through window will remain open, for those who prefer to 

continue to conduct business without entering the building.  

 

By order of the Mayor of the City of Le Roy, Illinois on May 21, 2020.  

 

 

Steven M. Dean, Mayor 


